


 
 
 
September 28th, 2011 
 
 
Honourable Don Toth 
Speaker 
129 Legislative Building 
Regina, SK S4S 0B3 
 
 
Dear Mr. Speaker: 
 
Pursuant to the Board of Internal Economy Directive #23(5), please find enclosed a copy 
of the following reports prepared for the Saskatchewan Party Caucus by the accounting 
firm Meyers Norris Penny: 
 
 

1.) Audited financial statement for the year ended March 31st, 2011; 
2.) Schedule of fixed assets as of March 31, 2010; 
3.) Auditor’s opinion that the financial statements have been prepared in 

accordance with Canadian generally accepted accounting principles; 
4.) Auditor’s opinion that the Caucus Office’s rules and procedures are 

adequate to safeguard and control public money; and 
5.) Auditor’s opinion that the money provided to the Caucus Office was 

used in compliance with Directives #7.2, #7.3 and #23. 
 
 
Please note that the original hardcopies will be delivered as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above. 
 
 
 
Gerald Proctor 
Government Caucus Chief of Staff 
Encls. 




















